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Memorandum 

Date: March 17, 2022 

To: Paul J. Casseri, Superintendent of Schools 

From: Patricia Grupka, Assistant Superintendent for Administrative Services 

Subject: Approval of Lewiston-Porter School Security and Safety Officers Contract 

This memo serves as a request for the approval of the Lewiston School Security and Safety 
Officers contract. 

This is a multi-year contract to continue the security services district-wide. This contract is 
submitted to SED as part of our District-Wide Safety Plan. 

Dr. Patricia Grupka, Assistant Superintendent for Administrative Services 
4061 Creek Road, Youngstown, NY 14174 

Phone 716-286-7240 | Fax: 716-286-7877 | Email: pgrupka@lew-port.com 
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